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This is not an appropriate location for this project 

The City of Laguna Niguel has already declined the application to build; it is 
unconscionable for California State to override the wishes of the Local Government who 
has the best interests of it's residents in mind.  
As a longtime resident of Laguna Niguel - and someone who lives in close proximity to 
the proposed storage facility - I am very much opposed to the building of a hazardous 
industrial storage facility in our beautiful city.  
With California homeowner insurance prices rising or being cancelled due to natural 
disasters, why on earth would the State think building a storage site for highly 
flammable and explosive material next to a very populated and beautiful area was a 
good idea?  
Several schools are in close proximity - was this taken into account? What kind of risk 
assessment was done on increased risk of fire, explosion, and air quality issues if this 
facility experiences a storage failure? 


